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A New Name, A New Logo, and A New Meeting Date! 
The Harrods Creek Watershed Project is now the Harrods Creek Alliance.  On Feb 12 at the 

Oldham County Fiscal Court, the new logo and water quality results will be presented. 
 

Oldham County, KY – The Harrods Creek Watershed team has selected a new name: the 
Harrods Creek Alliance!  The group has also selected a logo, created by Windham Designs, 
which features the iconic Great Blue Heron that so loves the creek. 
 
Join the Harrods Creek Alliance on Wednesday, February 12th at 3 PM for a meeting at the 
Oldham County Fiscal Court in La Grange.  The topic will be water quality data from the 
headwaters area of the creek.  Dr. Robert Johnson will report the results of the water quality 
and habitat sampling conducted by Eco-Tech Consulting in September and October 2014. 
Everyone is welcome. 
 
To learn more about the project, or if you’re interested in getting involved, contact Tessa 
Edelen at tessa@kwalliance.org or (502) 589-8008. Visit the project webpage: 
www.HarrodsCreek.org  
 

### 
 

About Kentucky Waterways Alliance: Working statewide for over 20 years, Kentucky Waterways 
Alliance (KWA) has won better protection for Kentucky’s waterways through community‐based efforts, 
advocacy, and educational outreach. With a mission to protect and restore Kentucky’s waterways, our 
work is making a difference in the quality of life for all Kentuckians one victory at a time. Visit them at: 

www.KWAlliance.org 
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